
                                             

                  

Lubenham All Saints Primary School 

 

21st June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am very pleased to announce the following children have received certificates at our Celebration Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Robins:  Xavier C   Blackbirds  Riley B 

Swallows:  Zack B Swifts: Kai C 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a busy final few weeks left of this term.  

Thank you to all parents who have returned 

permission slips for the Mini Olympics and Multi Skills 

events at Robert Smyth.  The children in KS2 are busy 

rehearing for their end of year performance on the 2nd 

July along with the Snappy Opera performance on 

the 4th July 

COULD WE PLEASE REMIND PARENTS 

THAT THE PLAYGROUND IS 

UNSUPERVISED IN THE MORNING. 

CHILDREN SHOULD NOT BE ONSITE 

BEFORE 8.40AM 

Please remember it is a non- 

uniform day next Friday.  Please 

bring in a tombola prize for the 

scarecrow weekend. 

 

              

 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Reminder our sports day is now on 

27th June in the afternoon.  Fingers 

crossed for the weather!   Please 

arrive at 1.00pm for 1.15pm start 

and bring a chair.  Many thanks to 

ATLAS who will be serving 

refreshments during the afternoon. 


